
 
 

Report of McGill Undergraduate Geography Society (MUGS) 

Wednesday, February 27th, 2019 

 

General Updates 
    

• Our clothing order has been placed with an expected arrival in mid-March. 
 

• A few lava lamps will soon be added to our lounge. 
 
Events, Projects, and Opportunities 
 

• A meditative geography-themed colouring station was setup in our lounge as a de-
stressor for the midterm season. 
 

• Bob Ross Paint Night is back! Join us in our lounge on March 14th from 5:30-7:00pm 
for some post-class relaxing in great company. All the necessary equipment will be 
provided, so we’re only waiting for you! 

 
○ Following our Bob Ross event, we will be heading to Bar des Pins for our last 

Pints, Lines, and Polygons of the semester. As always, first pint’s on us for 
geographers. 

 

• OMG McGill held its indoor accessibility mapping event on February 20th. Thank you 
to everyone who came! 

  

• Free GIC Workshops are offered to McGill students on Thursdays in room BH 511 of 
the GIC. Here are the next two workshops: 
 

○ Thursday, February 28th: “Geo-spatial data science in Python” presented by 
Jeffery Sauer at 5:30pm. 

   
○ Thursday, March 7th: “Data Visualization with R” presented by Tim Elrick at 

5:30pm. 
 
Next MUGS Meeting 
  

• Wednesday, February 27th, 2019 @ 5:30 PM, BH 512. 
 

 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
Max Noiseux 
VP External for AUS, MUGS 
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